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August 4, 2018
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about crime. While Attorney General Sessions is
declaring zero tolerance for children along the southern border (separat-
ing them from their parents, derailing their lives and leaving our country
a more dangerous place) frightening crimes such as racial profiling by ICE
agents and Sheriff Arpaio, obstruction of justice by Mr Libby and likely
members of your administration as well as bribery and campaign fraud by
Messrs Blagojevich and D’Souza are not just being overlooked but actively
encouraged. You have cut back prosecution of such crimes and fired many
of the prosecutors who were prosecuting them. You have pardoned peo-
ple for such crimes. Finally you lead by example encouraging racism and
corruption.

Please assure me that you will use pardons for justice.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


